CYNTHIANA COUNTRY CLUB

Special points of interest:

- Razaar
- Men's League
- LGA Dinner
- Red Solo Cup
- Cider Cup
- Sheriff Scramble
- Maiden City
- Minutes
- Christmas Decorations
- Pro Shop News!
- New Years Eve , Jo Jo Gunn!

Have any Christmas decorations you want to get rid of? An extra tree or two? Some wreaths or other random items? Text Mandy, we need some new items to decorate, ours have met their demise. (859) 588-3621



ANNUAL HOLIDAY BAZAAR IS NOV. 10TH!

This year the Bazaar is BIGGER and BETTER than ever! Come check out over 35 booths and Santa & Mrs. Claus Pictures! Only \$5 Get ALL your CHRISTMAS Shopping done early! Support our local vendors! Contact Mandy, (859)5883621, with questions.

COME SEE ME AT CCC!



SANTA AND MRS. CLAUS ON SITE: 10:00 AM-1:00 PM

SANTA & MRS. CLAUS \$5 PICS!

Cynthiana Country Club's Annual Holiday Bazaar

Saturday November 10th- 9:00 AM- 2:00 PM

30+ BOOTHS BOTH UPSTAIRS AND DOWN

ARBONNE	PAPARAZZI	AVON	ADVOCARE
INITIAL OUTFITTERS	PAMPERED CHEF	NOBLE STITCHES	YOUNG LIVING
CHRIS ARNOLD	ELMARCH METHODIST	LULA ROE	LESLIE SMITH
INITIALLY YOURS	ROCKY RIDGE HEMP	VICTORY VINYL	TIMELESS DESIGNS
PREMIER JEWELRY	LICKING VALLEY LASER WORKS	B & B CATERING	LEIGH ANN KING
AGNES & DORA	SMALL TOWN JEWELRY	PINK ZEBRA	COLORSTREET
SCENTSY	WILLOWBEND FARM	SIMPLY VINTAGE	RODAN & FIELDS
FRYMAN FARMS	RICHIE PHOTOGRAPHY	KATHY BROWN	MARY KAY
HARLENE WELCH	CEDAR RIDGE GLASS	GRACIE IRENE'S	
		GIFTS & THINGS	

& MORE!!!

PAGE 2 CYNTHIANA COUNTRY CLUB

LGA News

The LGA finished the year strong with a few new members. Their annual Awards Dinner will be Tuesday, November 6 with Chef Jimmy Fuller serving some of his best dishes. For more information, contact Jimmy at 859-588-7638.





MGA News

Men's League winners for the season: A tie between Teams Varner and Sparks! Congratulations! Can't wait until next season!

Greenskeepers Revenge

Due to scheduling conflicts and weather issues, Greenskeepers Revenge will be moved to the Spring, toward April Fools' Day! More details to come!

Pro Shop News

Check out the GREAT merchandise we now have available in our Pro Shop! We now carry Callaway Gold Apparel! Come and check it out, you won't be sorry! All kinds of Stocking Stuffers, gift certificates, etc!





The Pro-Shop Hours from now until February are 10AM-Dark. If the temperature is 50 degrees or above we should be open. Stay tuned for more announcements of gatherings and get togethers over the winter! Movie nights, etc. Wet Wednesdays will start in December, More details to follow!

RED SOLO CUP!

Congratulations to Dexter Dailey & Cody Landrum, First Place Winners of the Red Solo Cup! Second place was Tom Dailey & Larry Turner, Third Place was Lynn Northcutt and Bob Seefeldt! Thanks to all who played, especially our members who play in most events and consistently support events at the club: Cody Landrum, Dexter Dailey, Tom Dailey, Larry Turner, Dave Lewis, Austin Moore, Mark Schimpler, Ronnie Brown, Trevor Maxwell, Dustin Darby, Bob Seefeldt, Grant Howard, Mike Aldridge, Lynn Northcutt, John Hodge, Noah Mitchell, Tom Field and Candy Field



2018 SHERIFF SCRAMBLE

Sheriff's Scramble 2018 was a huge success.

1st Place Mike Seaman & JD Ashbrook. 2nd Place Tom Dailey & Steve Judy. 3rd Place Mike Buis & Fred Caudill!

Thanks Sheriff Shain Stephens for a great time! All the proceeds from the Scramble were donated to the Kentucky Sheriffs Boys and Girls Ranch!



MAIDEN CITY DOVE SHOOT

Maiden City Champs : Jim Fuller and Greg Sowder!2nd Colin Duffie & JD Ashbrook3rd Michael Aldridge & Frank Henson

Low Gross Winners: Jon Henson & Joe Henson





EUCHRE TOURNAMENTS



We have decided to have some winter fun and have Euchre tournaments at the club! The dates we have scheduled are SATURDAYS. DECEMBER 1. JANUARY 5, FEBRUARY 2, AND MARCH 2. They will all start at 6 PM. Anyone can play that knows how to play Euchre, we will have snacks and drinks available for purchase. The format will be as follows: each person will draw a card and that will show who their partner will be, then the tables will rotate. This prevents cheating, LOL, there will be a prize for whoever has the most lone hands and for the winner determined by points. Each person will deal twice and then the losers move tables. This is going to be GREAT Fun! More details to follow! Cost is \$7 a person to play!

WET WEDNESDAYS



Wet Wednesday will resume in December! More details to come!

THE CIDER CUP 2018

The Cider Cup had wonderful weather this year, and a lot of money was raised for Charity! Thanks to all the OLD & YOUNG Guys who played!



JO JO GUNN COMES TO CCC ON NEW YEARS EVE!



AUGUST BOARD MINUTES

CCC Board Meeting August 20th, 2018

Board Members Present:

Mike Aldridge, Ray Sparks, Gary Philpott, Chase Wachter, Frank Henson, Gary Varner, Carl Nunnelley, Kelly Kendall

Staff:

Jimmy Fuller

Minutes from the July Board Meeting were approved.

- Financial Report:
 - Given by David McIlvain. 189 Members to date. Ahead in revenue and net profit versus last year.
 Discussed the 6% sales tax on Bank Draft members. 40 of the 51 on Bank Draft have adjusted theirs with Edward Jones. Board will continue to follow-up and monitor the remaining 11.
 - o Motion to approve the Financial Report: Gary Philpott, 2nd Chase Wachter. Motion carried.

Staff Report:

- Jimmy Fuller
 - Discussed last week's Member/Member Tournament. We had 40 teams signed up. (Most in recent history) Had to cancel Saturday's Round which cost us 4 teams and considerable beverage revenue, but overall a successful tournament.
 - o Labor Day Scramble is full and has been for 2 weeks. All 3 Holiday Scrambles have been full this year.
 - Upcoming Events
 - Sept 7th Sheriff's Scramble
 - Sept 14th/15th Maiden City
 - Sept 21st Hospital Scramble (15 teams signed up so far)
 - Oct 6th Red Solo Cup

Old Business

- 3m Club proposal
 - Board Approved Proposal was presented, more to come.

New Business:

- Greg Clines has asked to be allowed to have his bank draft stopped due to surgery that will prohibit him from playing golf the remainder of the year. Motion made by Ray Sparks, 2nd by Chase Wachter. Motion carried.
- Discussed opening the course to the public from October 1 March 31st as we did last year. This generated over \$5100 in revenue for the club. During this time, Non-Members can play for \$20.00, Members will play unlimited golf all day for \$14.00 and Cart Owners will receive a free beverage per day. Motion made by Gary Philpott, 2nd by Frank Henson. Motion Carried
- Motion made by Gary Philpott and 2nd by Gary Varner to adjourn. Motion carried.

Minutes submitted by Ray Sparks

SEPTEMBER BOARD MINUTES

CYNTHIANA COUNTRY CLUB BOARD MEETING MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2018

MEMBERS PRESENT: Mike Aldridge, Kelly Kendall, Carl Nunnelley, Ray Sparks, Shain Stephens, Gary Varner, Frank Henson. ABSENT: Gary Philpot & Chase Wachter.

STAFF PRESENT: Jimmy Fuller & David McIlvain

The September Board meeting was called to order by Mike Aldridge, President.

Carl Nunnelley made a motion to accept the minutes from previous meeting, Ray Sparks seconded and motion carried

FINANCIAL REPORT: DAVID McILVIAN

- Presented the Profit & Loss and Balance Statements for Board to review.
- 188 members to date
- It was stressed to make sure staff was coding right when using the cash register.

PRO SHOP REPORT: JIMMY FULLER

- Reported that the Fire Suppression System in 19th Hole was outdated and need to be replaced at a cost of \$655.30. Ray Sparks made a motion to purchase Suppression System from Collins, Gary Varner seconded and motion carried.
- Drainage problem in storage area from door by where they wash carts. Suggested to get a
 pump to help when know big rain coming. Ray Sparks made a motion to purchase a pump, Gary
 Varner seconded and motion carried.
- Maiden City Tournament September 14th.
- HMH Axillary Scramble is Friday, September 21
- Reported that the secondary entrance creating problem for delivery trucks. Jimmy has informed all and supplies will be brought special till all completed.
- Pool is closed for season. Moving furniture and getting ready for the winter months.

OLD BUSINESS:

- Discussion as to who needed to contact Edward Jones for the new tax addition. It was stated to reach out one more time then letter will be sent.
- Discussion concerning whether 3M retirees in the 3M Club should be included in the 3M Corporate Membership for 2019. Frank Henson made motion to include retirees with the 3M Club, Shain Stephens seconded and motion carried. Will reevaluate for 2020.

NEW BUSINESS:

• Excessive water bill discussed. Mike Aldridge will be checking with City to determine problem.

OCTOBER BOARD MINUTES

CCC Board Meeting October 8th, 2018

Board Members Present:

Mike Aldridge, Ray Sparks, Gary Philpott, Chase Wachter, Frank Henson, Gary Varner

Minutes from the July Board Meeting were approved.

• Financial Report:

- David McIlvain was unable to attend but Mike Aldridge relayed to the Board that the Club was \$5000 ahead of last year in P&L Balance.
- o Motion to approve the Financial Report: Gary Philpott, 2nd Frank Henson. Motion carried.

Staff Report:

- · Given by Mike Aldridge
 - Discussed past several weeks events, Sheriff's Scramble Maiden City, Hospital Scramble, Men's Club
 Championship and Red Solo Cup. Overall most were very successful but did discuss moving Maiden City
 to the spring next year as well as some tweaks to the Club Championship. MGA will discuss during their
 winter meetings.

Old Business

- There remains several Bank Draft Members that have yet to change their monthly payment amounts due to the new 6% tax law. The Board will continue to reach out to those members and ask then to modify their monthly amount.
- Water Bill the excessive water bill issue was resolved after Mike Aldridge contacted the City and showed them our past usage rates. The City agreed that there was something wrong and cancelled the bill.

New Business:

- Discussed the 2019 employee contracts. Ray Sparks, Gary Philpott and Mike Aldridge will be meeting with all
 contracted employees prior to the next board meeting to discuss contracts for 2019.
- Discussed removal of the upstairs kitchen dishwasher that is no longer used and cleaning the area once done.
 This will enable caterers and guests to better use the area for staging and prep. Frank Henson and Mike Aldridge will handle.
- Discussed the Highway construction, specifically the culvert by the #1 Green. Mike Aldridge has been in contact with the State and has a meeting scheduled to discuss water runoff concerns.
- Discussed contacting Dever to look into the possibility of getting new carts sooner than next year when our current contract ends.
- Motion made by Gary Philpott and 2nd by Gary Varner to adjourn. Motion carried.

Minutes submitted by Ray Sparks

MESSAGE FROM MAINTENANCE

Let's be careful when traveling on them! Carts, 90 Degree Rule, in fairways! Please keep carts at least 30 ft. from any green. Please use the sand available on the carts and at the tee boxes to fill divots. Otherwise you know the drill: sand divots in the fairways, repair ball marks on the greens and leave rakes IN the sand traps.

ANGEL TREE

It's the Holiday Season, please donate to the Angel Tree that benefits the less

fortunate children of Harrison County. See Jimmy or Mandy to donate.



CONTACT US:

Club Manager: Jim Fuller

(859-)234-5364 or 859-588-7638 (Pro Shop#)

Greens Superintendent: Mike Lenox 859-588-0413

Asst. Greens Superintendent: Grant Howard 859-588-2519

Event Coordinator/Scheduling: Mandy Aldridge 859-588-3621

Check us out on the web: www.cynthianacc.com

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

- Mike Aldridge
- Frank Henson
- Kelly Kendall
- Carl Nunnelley
- Gary Philpott
- Ray Sparks
- Shain Stephens
- Gary Varner
- Chase Wachter

. . ..